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What’s happening? 
Urban Utilities is excited to announce that our delivery partner, Diona, will design and construct the 

new water reservoir and pipeline at Esk. Located at 104 Highland Street, the new reservoir will 

improve the reliability and resilience of the water supply network servicing the Esk township. 

 
 Image 1 - Location map showing the reservoir site at 104 Highland Street, Esk and the pipeline route to Ipswich Street 

Off to a great start  
As part of the detailed design phase of the project, Diona is undertaking further investigative works in 
your area. These works include surveying boundaries, service locating, and geotechnical 
investigations.  

What’s next?  
Construction is now expected to commence early 2023, lasting approximately 

eight months, subject to weather and site conditions. We will keep you updated 

as the project progresses, and we will provide advance notice for any activities 

that may impact you. In the meantime, you can register for project updates via 

the website or by scanning the QR code provided  

For more information 
Web: urbanutilities.com.au/network-upgrades/current-projects/esk-reservoir 

Phone: Diona’s Customer Assistance on 1300 13 13 38 

Email: UUTeam@diona.com.au  
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